SQuid on-line Payment System
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In an attempt to reduce the volume of paper being sent home we use the sQuid online payment system for parents to make payments for school meals, trips, breakfast club and music tuition.  From 25th September 2017 we added the communications package to the system enabling parents to receive correspondence by email.
 
You should have received a letter from the school giving you instructions and the necessary information to enable you to register your account.  To receive letters via email please REGISTER ON SQUID if you have not already done so   As this system is now being used for both payments and communications it should be beneficial to parents. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you need assistance. Your support in using sQuid will help the school enormously.

